
May 17, 2012 

ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO. I-28-12 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 
ALL COUNTY CONSORTIUM PROJECT MANAGERS 

REASON FOR THIS 
TRANSMITTAL 

[  ] State Law Change 
[  ] Federal Law or Regulation 
 Change 
[  ]  Court Order 
[  ]  Clarification Requested by 
 One or More Counties 
[X] Initiated by CDSSALL COUNTY ELECTRONIC BENEFIT TRANSFER 

(EBT) PROJECT MANAGERS 
ALL COUNTY DISASTER CALFRESH COORDINATORS 

            ALL COUNTY CALFRESH COORDINATORS 

SUBJECT: RELEASE OF THE CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES     
   (CDSS) DISASTER CALFRESH (D-CALFRESH) WEB PAGE       

The purpose of this letter is to inform County Welfare Departments (CWDs) of the newly 
developed D-CALFRESH web page, which can be accessed from the CDSS CalFresh website, 
or by clicking on the following link at: http://www.cdss.ca.gov/foodstamps/PG2903.htm.   

This web page allows CWDs, Community Based Organizations (CBO’s), and Local Assistance 
Centers (LAC’s) to access county forms, templates, and other helpful disaster-related tools, to 
better assist disaster households in the event of a natural or man-made disaster occurring in the 
State of California, which warrants the need to implement a D-CalFresh program.   

This web page will also provide information on the eligibility requirements for the D-CalFresh 
program, and useful D-CalFresh Links/Resources including a link to the CDSS disaster 
application entitled “Application for Disaster CalFresh”, DFA 385 Form. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Shanee Clark, Program 
Consultant for CDSS at (916) 653-7973.         

Sincerely, 

Original Document Signed By: 

LINDA PATTERSON, Chief
CalFresh Branch 

http://www.cdss.ca.gov/foodstamps/PG2903.htm

